
DMO: SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT: 5 APRIL 2019    

POSSIBLE INDEX-LINKED GILT TENDER IN THE WEEK COMMENCING 8 APRIL 2019 

Over the past few days the DMO has received a number of representations from market 

participants to schedule and conduct a tender for an index-linked gilt in the near future. The 

DMO has identified the morning of Wednesday 10 April 2019 or Thursday 11 April 2019 as 

possible dates for such an operation, but it is seeking wider feedback from all primary dealer 

firms and any other interested parties as to the demand for such an operation, and any 

preferred choice of timing, bond or maturity sector.  

Feedback is requested by noon on Monday 8 April 2019 to giltdealing@dmo.gov.uk and/or 

policy@dmo.gov.uk please. In determining whether and when to schedule such an 

operation, the DMO will also take into account other external factors. A further 

announcement will be made at 3.30pm on Monday. 
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